NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Ortt Thanks Niagara Falls Block Club Council for Keeping
Watchful Eye on Public

ROBERT G. ORTT  February 1, 2015

Sen. Ortt thanked the Niagara Falls Block Club Council Saturday for keeping a watchful eye on the public.
Members of the council and other dignitaries gathered at Antonio's Conference Center on Niagara Falls
Boulevard.



